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September 27, 2015 With respect to 25CDM-201516
Dear Sir or Madam at the City of Hamilton,

The notice of application which we received this past week is
incredibly obtuse. There is no way of knowing what the copy of
File: 25CDM-201516 is trying to communicate.

Yes we know that 35 town houses are being built near our
properties. The site is alive with dust and construction noise
from early morn to setting sun. We also know that five mature
maple trees where destroyed along the boundary of the
property, when construction began. Will other trees be planted
to compensate?

Does the memo we received tell us that more space pristine
wild land trees and scrubs will be destroyed to make space for
roadways, and amenity areas? Please clarify.

[ speak on behalf of a number of residents in the town house
structure at 39 Raymond Road, Ancaster when I say that we (I)
would like to be informed of any and all developments at 86
and 90 Raymond Road, Ancaster

Yes let me know when and where the public meeting will be
held.

Thank you,

Ren Siebenga

39 Raymond Rd
Unit 16

Ancaster, Ontario
L9K 0B3



